
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL (ACTING)  

Welcome to Term 3 and we hope our families had a nice, relaxing break over the 
holidays.  
 
In the last newsletter of Term 2, Ms Brown mentioned that there would be a few 
staff changes. Here is a brief reminder of those changes:  
 -  Ms C Brown is on leave for the first three weeks of the term and I will be in    

  the Acting  Principal role 

 - Mrs S Davies will be on the Prep/1 class for the first three weeks while Mrs    

  K Walker is in the AST role 

 - Mrs K Tyeson is on leave for the term and Mrs K Buckby will be on Grade 1/2 

 - Mrs N Brown will be starting on Grade 5/6 this Thursday. Mr D Eeles will pick   

  up Wednesdays for the first half of the term until Mrs N Brown returns for    

  Wednesdays & Thursdays. 

 
During the last week of Term 2 many parents came and spoke to their child’s 
teacher for parent teacher meetings. If you were unable to secure an appointment 
please don’t hesitate to make contact with your child’s teacher to see if something 
can be arranged for early this term. 
 
On Monday our teachers had a professional learning day where we worked on 
some of our school programs such as Literacy and Zones of Regulation. We spent 
the afternoon sessions with our colleagues from the Meander Valley cluster, 
looking at the recent student writing survey that was conducted last term.  
 
We’re very excited about a breakfast club program that will be starting next 
Tuesday 30th July in our Art room. The program has been organised by Justine 
Hartam and you can find more details in this newsletter. 
 
Book Week is fast approaching and will occur during Week 5. This year’s theme is 
“Reading is my SECRET POWER”.  More information will be made available to 
parents in the coming weeks.   
 

Kind regards 
 

Michelle Murphie  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Friday 26 July 

- Friday Sport @ Cressy 

Tuesday 30 July 

- Breakfast Club 8:30am 

Friday 2 August 

- Country Gold Try Outs 

Saturday 3 August 

- Music Trivia Quiz @ Westbury 

 RSL 6:30pm 

 

2019 STUDENT FREE DAY 
 

Friday 1 November 
- Professional Learning Day  
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STUDENT 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Students arriving after 

9:00am must be signed in 

at the office by a parent 

or carer. 

If your child is going to be 

absent, please don’t forget 

to let the school know either 

by: 
 

 calling 6393 1373,  
 

SMS/text 0455 951 809  
 

or emailing: 

westbury.primary@ 

education.tas.gov.au 
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The following students achieved 50 stars on 3 July 
2019 for following our school expectations: 

       Alex A.  
       Kenzie P. 
       Alice M. 

The staff, students and wider Westbury community wish the 

following students a very Happy Birthday this week! 

 

Bridie E. and Jake R. 

STARS CERTIFICATES  

Congratulations to the following students who received 

Certificates at our last Assembly last term. 
 

  KINDER      Sharleah Y-E. and Charlotte B. 

  GRADE P/1    Harriet G. and Ethan Y.      

  GRADE 1/2    Zoe B. and Loui M. 

  GRADE 3/4    Marli K. and Carlos B.     

  GRADE 5/6    Liam R. and Lillee B. 

 

The following student achieved 150 stars on 3 July 

2019 for following our school expectations: 

       Flynn T. 

       Willow K.  

 

 

 
 

The following “Hot Lunch Specials” are still available 

as well as our regular menu. 

 Chicken Tender Strips     $1.00 each   

(Mayonnaise as a dipping sauce on request) 

 Bolognaise Pasta         $3.00 

 4” Garlic Bread         $1.00 

 Corn on the Cob         $1.00 each 

 

If you would like to order one of these specials, please make 

sure your order is in an envelope with the correct money and 

returned to the office. 

 

 

All regular hot lunch items will still be available and 

can be ordered as normal up until 3:oopm 

9:00am Friday 26 July 

 

 

 
 

 

Your help is greatly appreciated. 

Just a reminder to please return 

all money and any unsold 

chocolates to the office as soon as 

possible.  Thank you. 

    
 

20 x green chairs for sale  
 

$5 each 
 

       See Fiona Curtis in office.                             

 FOR SALE 



                 
 
 

LEVY PAYMENTS  ARE NOW 

OVERDUE 

  
If you have not yet paid your levies or would like to 

discuss payment options,  please contact Fiona 

Curtis, School Business Manager, on 63 93 1373 or 

call into the School Office. 

On Friday 26 July 2019, a P&F meeting will be held in 
the parent room at 2:00pm. 

If you have anything you would like to discuss, or to see 
what the P&F is all about, we’d love to see you there. 

As you may have heard, this year, the P&F will not be 
holding the Westbury Maypole Festival, instead, hosting a 
school fair: Westbury 180 - A celebration of 180 years of 
Westbury School. 

To aide in the success of Westbury 180, we have created a 
separate committee to oversee the event. 

If you wish to be involved, or put forward any ideas you 
may have, our next meeting will be held at 7:00pm on 

Thursday, 1 August 2019 @ the Westbury RSL. 

   

 

 
    

   Where:   Art Room (next to Kinder) 

   When:   Every Tuesday morning  

   Time:    8:30-9:00am 

There is no cost.   

All students are welcome to come along and enjoy 

some toast, cereal and fruit to help get an awesome 

start to the day!  

Students will be encouraged to wash their own 

dishes. 

 

 
 

If you are a parent or a carer and have a current 

Working With Vulnerable People card and you would 

love to come help out one morning, please contact 

Justine on 0419 378 046.   
 

This program is kindly supported  

by our local IGA supermarket. 



CONTACT DETAILS 

Taylor Street Westbury Tas 7303  

Phone: 03 6393 1373 

Email: westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

Web:  https://westburyprimary.education.tas.edu.au/SitePages/

 SCHOOL TERM DATES 2019  

 Friday 27 September 

 

Monday 14 October 

Thursday 19 December (students finish) 

Friday 20 December (teachers finish) 

Source: https://www.education.tas.gov.au/about-us/

TERM 3  ASSEMBLY TIMETABLE  

Assemblies occur on Wednesday at 2:10pm.  

Parents are welcome to attend. 

Week #2 Hosted by Grade 5-6 

Week #4 Hosted by Grade 3-4 

Week #6 Hosted by Grade 1-2 

Week #8 Hosted by Grade P-1 

Week #10 Hosted by Kinder 

 

Have you ever heard your child say they are in the  

green, blue, yellow or red zone? 

 

This year our students are investigate ways to express and regulate their emotions/feelings by using The 

Zones of Regulation program. Find out lots of information on The Zones of Regulation by visiting the 

webpage and/or following them on Facebook. Click on the images below.   

 

 

   http://www.zonesofregulation.com/index.html     https://www.facebook.com/zonesofregulation  
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